
Shady Grove Adventist Hospital 
ER – EMS Parking Area Update 6/17/2023 

Topic: Cot drop potential 
The safety office was recently made aware of a potential cot drop hazard at Shady 

Grove. When using the first set of parking spots (on the left as you pull in), the driveway has a 
more significant slope to it. This causes the cot to have a lean towards the center of the 
driveway as well as the potential for the cot to roll away if not judiciously tended to by both 
providers. 

If you must unload from this spot: 
-Please exercise extreme caution. 
-Please take your cot to the center of the driveway where it is more level. 
-Please consider lowering the cot down to reduce its center of gravity. 

 
Thank you to FP Josh Cooke (8C) for noticing this potential hazard and saying something about it! 


